
THE STAR DUSTTHE STAR DUST
Week of: 10/30/2023

Transportation changes

 Upcoming events: 

Send a note in your child's folder

Email
jenae.blake@hancock.kyschools.us

We will not accept transportation
changes via phone. No transportation

changes after 1 PM:

A picture ID is required to enter
the school. We appreciate your

cooperation 

SOUTH HANCOCK ELEMENTARYSOUTH HANCOCK ELEMENTARY

11/22-24 Thanksgiving break 

11/6-7 - No school 

12/7  6pm Grades 3-5 Christmas program

12/18-1/1 Christmas Break

A note from the Principal:
South Parents and Guardians,

We had a wonderful week at South last week! For the first
time in over four years, we had our Fall Festival along with
our Trunk or Treat, as well as our parent luncheons. Thank

you to all of our families and community for making our Fall
Festival a great success. Your donations of the Trunk or Treat

Candy, silent auction basket items, classroom games, and
your volunteer time to get everything organized was a

tremendous asset to ensure that we had a great night for our
students. We were able to raise over $2800 for our students,
and the Afterschool program was able to raise over $600 for

their program through the cafeteria food sales. 
Also, our parent lunch visits went very smoothly and our

students were thrilled to see those parents that were able to
attend. Just as a reminder, we will send sign up slips up each

month for parents to attend lunch the last week of the
month. We will rotate days each month for the grade level

parents. For example in Oct. grades 4-5 parents were able to
come eat on Friday, but in Nov. they will come in on Thursday

of our parent luncheon week. In November, our parent
luncheon week will be Nov. 27-Dec. 1. We will send home the

sign up forms the week before Thanksgiving week. Just a
reminder, unless they have a Dr. Appointment or other

particular issue, please avoid checking out your student early
after eating lunch with them. Sometimes this can become an
expectation for a student and then they have a more difficult

time transitioning back into the classroom after lunch.  
Also, thank you to all of our parents for your continued
participation with our parent teacher conferences. Our

teachers have worked very hard to give our parents a picture
of their students' current academic achievements, as well as
possible areas of improvement. We value your partnership in

your child's educational journey and love to brag on our
student's successes.

Jennifer M. Howe, Principal



 A note from Nurse Karrie: 

MENU

Foodservice

Afterschool Program - Ms. Dee

*We encourage every family to fill out a
Free and Reduced Meal Application.

The quickest and easiest way to do that
is online. Look for the Food Service link
on he Infinite Campus/Parent Portal

app. We can send one home with your
child at any time. Complete that

application and return it back to the
school ASAP.

*Does your child have a diagnosed
food allergy? Make sure our staff

receives a modified meal form
from your physician. Fax to 270-

927-6916.
*You may put money in your child's

meal account by going to your Parent
Portal account using a debit/credit
card.  When sending lunch money to

the school please put it in an envelope
with the child's name and teacher on it.

You can also send a check to HCPS
Food Service, 83 State Route 3543,

Hawesville, KY 42348.

Family Resource Center
If your student needs the weekend
backpack feeding program please

contact Jamie Stephens at (270)927-
6762

5th grade will be getting

vision screenings starting

next week. Letters will be

going home this week. If you

do NOT want your child to have

a vision screening at school

please send this paper signed

back to school. 

Be looking for sign
ups for November

and December
clubs to come home

soon!


